
                    STEMNET 2021 MEETING

Dear Colleagues
we hope you are all in good health and spirit.
Due to the current evolution of the Covid-19 epidemics, the Scientific
Board has decided to further postpone the Padova StemNet meeting
originally scheduled for May 6-8th 2021 to a new date.

Based on the possible evolution of the pandemic in Italy, we hope that the
new dates of 22-24th September 2021 will guarantee us more the
opportunity to meet in person in Padova, so we have rescheduled the
meeting for those dates.. 

Please mark this date in your calendar.

Attached you find the save “the date” and as soon as possible you will
receive the final programme of the meeting.
We thank all of you for your interest and we hope to meet all of you in
Padua.

With our best wishes

Padua March 25,2021

Augusto Pessina, Chair of StemNet Conference 
Maurizio Muraca, Co-chair of StemNet Conference 
Michela Pozzobon, Scientific Secretary of StemNet Conference 
  

President: A. Pessina (GISM), Vice-President: M. Dominici              
 (FiRST),Secretary: U. Galderisi (SCRI) Members: E. Lucarelli (GISM), L. Lazzari

(FIRST), O. Parolini (IPLASS), F. Alviano (IPLASS), R. Piva (SCRI);Organizing
Committe -StemNet Meeting 2021: M.Muraca,M.Pozzobon,.E.Lucarelli,M.Torre.


